

August 26, 2020

Dear Crete Academy Parents/Guardians:

Crete Academy is required by law to annually notify our families of the following 2020-2021 school documents, which can be accessed through our webpage at www.creteacademy.org:

Uniform Complaint Procedure (UCP)

Family Handbook
Charter School Transparency Resolution
School Contact Information

**Board Meetings** 

If you have any questions regarding this information, please feel free to contact the front office.

Sincerely,

Hattie Mitchell

Principal/Founder

Hattie Mitchell